
Fra:                                              Edine Bakker <edine@be1geo.com>
Sendt:                                        mandag 24. april 2023 16:57
Til:                                               Post Osterøy
Kopi:                                           vcarellas@vcresources.co.uk
Emne:                                        Meeting Litland exploration
 
Hei
 
I contact you on behalf of Kendrick Resources PLC and its Norwegian subsidiary Caledonian Minerals AS. 
We hold the exploration claims Hosanger 1 to 4, covering the area around the historic Litland mine in 
your municipality. 
 
We would like to have a meeting with representatives from Osterøy kommune before we initiate any 
potential exploration activities. 
 
Please let us know if this is possible. The second half of May would work well for me. 
 
 
Med vennlig hilsen,
 
Edine Bakker
Letesjef Kendrick Resources 
+46 79 3353 224
 


